
SB 736 - BPage 1 of 1

Dexter A. Johnson
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

900 COURT ST NE S101
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065

(503) 986-1243
FAX: (503) 373-1043

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

Open Government Impact Statement
83rd Oregon Legislative Assembly
2025 Regular Session

Measure: SB 736 - B
Only impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

Prepared by: Dexter A. Johnson
Date: 5/30/2025

SUMMARY

Digest: The Act excludes a child's parents from some laws about abuse of a child in care and
requires DHS to tell some people that a DHS employee is not a lawyer. (Flesch Readability Score:
66.2).

Creates an exception to abuse of a child in care provisions when the suspected abuse was
committed by the parent of the child in care.

Requires the Department of Human Services to notify a child's parents or guardians that the
department representative is not an attorney and cannot give the parent or guardian legal advice.

Declares an emergency, effective on passage.
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